Near Me video consulting
 
New guidance to support the use of Near Me in primary care is now available attached.
 
This guidance is the output of a primary care improvement project led by the Scottish Government’s Near Me team, with support from the Royal College of General Practitioners. It covers use of video consulting in long term conditions, acute conditions and care homes. 
 
The guidance has been reviewed by and supported by: the Royal College of General Practitioners Scotland, Scottish Government Primary Care Division, and the Chief Medical Officer for Scotland’s Professional Advisory Group.
 
In addition, a national engagement exercise has taken place this summer to understand both public and clinician views on Near Me video consulting. The outcomes will be published in mid-September, and NHS Education for Scotland is holding a webinar to share the findings on Thursday 17 September at 2pm. To register, go to: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2162728785949093902
 
 
 
 
 
 
